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ITEM 5.42 UTILITY SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS  

 
1.  Tri-Par office and trustees have no control over the public utilities of electricity, water and 
sewer services provided to residents. 
 
2.  When services are interrupted for routine maintenance, the Tri-Par office is usually notified.  
Emergency repairs are sometimes reported to the office if they occur during office hours. 
 
3.  When the office is informed, the information will be placed on the TV news channel for 
benefit of residents. 
 
4.  To report or inquire about service problems, telephone numbers for FPL Customer Service 
(electricity), and Sarasota County Public Utilities (water and Sewer), are included in front of the 
Resident Directory. 
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